Lisa Driscoll

From: Annette Holdiman <springermom@earthlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 1:30 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Cc: Pete Pete

Subject: Support for Sheriff David Livingston's request for Measure X Funds.

To: Measure X Community Advisory Board,

Sheriff Livingston and his Department have always served Diablo and our County in a very professional
manner. | support the Sheriff's request for Measure X funds to acquire the funds to better their staffing,
reduce response times and investigate "quality of life crimes." The citizens of Contra Costa County will
benefit from the requested Sheriff Department "Service" upgrades.

Note: our agricultural subdivision has endured the worst of crimes:
unsolved murder of Emily Courchesne
Marson

iIIegaI dumping -
.... Just a few examples

Thank you for your consideration,

Signed supporting:

Annette Charrette Holdiman
Peter T Holdiman

24781 marsh creek road
Brentwood, ca 94513. (Byron)



